From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Sunday, August 24, 2025 9:12 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Is the time when Canadian citizens are struggling to make ends meet. We do our best to
support Canadian goods to support our own economy and then wham here we go another of
our necessary services adding to our costs. Canada stands strong together but not with big
companies such as Enbridge making it harder to do.

Name: Cathy Bryson

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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